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Town of Lewis    
Owner 

 

PO Box 59 8574 US Route 9    
Address 

 

Lewis, NY 12590    

 
Separate sealed Bids for the construction of  

 

The Town of Lewis 8515 US Route 9 Septic Relocation project is a remaining work component 

of the WD #1 Replacement conducted in the summer of 2019, (CDBG Project #634PW45-17). 

Project work consists of the replacement of a septic system at house #8515 US Route 9 which 

was encountered during the replacement watermain installation project.   
 

will be received by the Town of Lewis      

 

at the office of  the Town at 8574 US Route 9, Lewis, NY  12950        

 

until 3:00 pm, est. Wednesday, November 6, 2019   and then at said office publicly opened and read 

aloud. 

 

The Contract Documents may be examined at the following locations: 
 

Aubertine and Currier Architects, Engineers & Land Surveyors, PLLC    

 

Eastern Contractors Association (Albany, NY)       

 
Bidding Documents may be viewed or downloaded on or after October 23, 2019 from the office of the 

Engineer, Aubertine and Currier, Architects, Engineers and Land Surveyors, PLLC Drop Box Link. Each 

contractor shall be responsible for obtaining the bid documents from the Drop Box Link and for all costs 

associated with printing of hardcopies. To register and obtain a password for the Drop Box Information, 

contact Aubertine and Currier by fax (315) 782-1472 or by telephone (315) 782-2005.  

 

A Pre-Bid conference will be held at 9:00 am on Tuesday, October 29, 2019.  Attendance at the pre-bid 

conference is highly encouraged but is not mandatory. Any site visits must be scheduled in advance.  

Attendees will meet at the Town Office at 8574 US Route 9 to sign-in prior to walking the project site. 
 

This project is being funded in part by a grant administered by the HUD Community Development Block 

Grant (CDBG). CDBG is committed to providing Minority and Women Owned Business (MWBE) equal 

opportunity to participate in government contracts. The Town of Lewis encourages M/WBE and Section 

3 firms to submit bids.  

 

It is the policy of CDBG to encourage the greatest possible participation of minorities, women-owned, 

and Section 3 business enterprises and individuals in CDBG funded projects. The Contractor, by bidding 

on the contract acknowledges his/her understanding and support for this policy and pledges to fully 

cooperate with the Town of Lewis in meeting requirements as set forth in the Bidding and Contracting 

documents.” 
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“The Town of Lewis has been and will continue to be an equal opportunity organization. All qualified 

Minority and Women-Owned Business Enterprises (MWBE), as well as Section 3 suppliers, contractors 

and/or businesses will be afforded equal opportunity without discrimination because of race, religion, 

national origin, sex, age, disability, sexual preference or Vietnam Era Veterans status.” The successful 

bidder may be required to furnish an EEO policy statement, staffing plan, and reports showing the 

participation of various business enterprises of subcontractors and suppliers on the contract.   

 
 

 

 

 


